
 
Silk Mill 

Monthly Newsletter | External Wall Systems 

March 2022 

 

Hello, 

We hope this finds you safe and well as we begin to enjoy Spring! 

 

 
Building Safety Fund Application  
 
We have recently completed Stage Two of our application to the Building Safety 
Fund. This stage follows the approval of the funding and is titled ‘Full works and 
costs’. We have been working hard to collate and provide all the information 
required by the BSF, including: 
 

• Scope of work 

• Professional Indemnity Insurance 

• Statutory approvals  

• Procurement 

• Contract execution 

• Project timetable 

• Key project team appointments 

• Full works and costs declaration 
 
The Building Safety Fund will now compare the costings that we have provided 
against their benchmark which will then be reviewed by an independent cost 



consultant. During this process, they may have some queries, which we will of 
course look to address swiftly, so that no delay is incurred.     

 
 
Project Update  

 
The Project Team have been working hard to collate and provide all the above 
information to the BSF. As we wait for their response, work will continue on the 
project plans to ensure that everything is in the best possible position for when we 
are able to start on site.  

 
 
Title 
 
General Queries – BuildingMaintenance@liv-group.co.uk 
 
Accounts Enquiries – Account Queries - AccountsEnquiries@liv-group.co.uk 
  
Building Safety – Cladding / Building Safety – BuildingSafety@liv-group.co.uk 

 

 

Thank you for taking the time to review our latest newsletter. As always, 

you can find copies of this and all previous newsletters here. 

 

You’ll hear from us again next month, and if we have any big news to 

share before then, we will reach out. As always, our team are on-hand to 

answer any questions at BuildingSafety@liv-group.co.uk 

 

Thank you,  

 

Ryan Tones 

Building Safety Officer 

 

Visit our Website for Updates 
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